Books We Read Together

- *Beautiful Buttons
- *Roadwork
- *Gingerbread Baby
- *Gingerbread Friends
- *Gingerbread Mouse
- *Gingerbread Man on the Loose in the School!
- ***small group books for Mr. B and books about helping our community.
- *Sight words: one, two We are on list 3 now, review all weekly. Thank you!



Harper
Hume
loves to
travel and
shined as
our star
student all
week!

Upcoming Dates

- **No school December 23-Jan. 1st. Have a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!
- **Back to school Thurs. Jan. 2nd.
- *The kids were very proud of the cards and gifts they made you! We hope you enjoyed them!





Mrs. Dangel's Class December 13th, 2019 Michelle.Dangel@southeastpolk.org



Dear Parents.

December 20th!

This week for math we finished comparing numbers. We were doing so well on this skill and even took our assessment on Thursday. We used dice to compare numbers, are writing the symbols and reading the comparisons verbally.

We enjoyed comparing Gingerbread stories as well this week. We wrote an idea about how to keep a cookie from running away and it will become a class book rotating home in January. Look for 3 new books we have made.

We survived our week of fun festive activities by doing some different small group write the room, go noodle brain breaks, and fun read aloud books. We enjoyed the sing -a-long on Friday and thank our parent volunteers who came to our winter party on Friday as well!

Please review sight words over break! Thank you!

Mr. B has beautiful buttons!

Mr. B collects buttons and we counted the buttons we wore a few days this week. We wrote using our new sight words in our journals and tried to remember which way the lowercase b goes using a clue using our hands. Ask your child to show you!

Have your child write these words for you on their own to practice writing LOWERCASE b:

bed bob beg fib tub

